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Lets aim high for 2008! 
 

The number of completed MACS-5 follow-ups 
continues to rise, keep up the great work team! 

 

New MACS-5 Follow-up Table coming soon!  
 

Now that MACS-5 Follow-up is picking up speed, we will be showcasing a new 
follow-up table in the next May Newsletter.  The new format of the table will 

display more information about the follow-ups completed.  
In the meantime, keep the data coming!   

  Please note that a follow-up table has not been included in this newsletter.  

MACS-5 in South America 
 

The MACS-5 team looks forward to visiting sites in Argentina in March and April 
2008.  On April 11, 2008, we are also holding a meeting with many of our South 
American Collaborators in Buenos Aires, Argentina.  This meeting will focus on 

maintaining contact with families after the 18-24month follow-up is complete and 
working together to organize MACS-5 at each site locally.  

 


